
To:	Greenlee	Sales	&	Customer	service	
From:	Jae	Lee,	Product	Manager-	Hand	tools	
Subject:	Discontinue	FL2C	and	FL2AAF	flashlight	
Date:	1/8/16	

I	was	notified	from	the	supplier	that	they	can	no	longer	supply	FL2C	aluminum	LED	
flashlight	and	FL2AAF	flexible	LED	flashlight	to	Greenlee.	I’m	going	to	discontinue	
these	two	items;	therefore,	they	will	be	in	the	phase	out	status	until	the	rest	of	the	
inventory	runs	out.	You	will	be	able	to	order	these	flashlights	until	the	inventory	
reaches	zero.		

Please	inform	customers	that	the	FL2C	Aluminum	LED	flashlight	can	be	replaced	by	
either	the	FL2D	or	FL2AA.	The	FL2D	Aluminum	LED	flashlight	uses	(2)	D	Alkaline	
batteries	and	is	a	little	larger	than	the	FL2C.	However,	it	has	the	same	brightness	of	
85/30	lumens.	The	FL2AA	uses	(2)	double	A	Alkaline	batteries	and	produces	20	
lumens.	Its	small	size	is	an	advantage	because	it	is	easy	to	carry.		

Please	note	that	Greenlee	does	not	have	a	replacement	flashlight	for	the	FL2AAF	
flexible	LED	flashlight.	I’m	in	the	process	of	developing	the	replacement	flashlight	to	
support	the	market	as	soon	as	possible.	

I	will	be	more	than	happy	to	answer	any	questions	regarding	these	items.	
Please	feel	free	to	call	or	email	me	if	you	have	any	questions.	

Jae  Lee 
Product	Manager	-	Hand	Tools	
4455	Boeing	Drive	
Rockford,	IL	61109	
Jlee01@greenlee.textron.com	
Office:	(815)	387-9522	
Cell:	(815)	980-2920	
Fax:		(815)	387-6174	




